
From: Simon, Sean A.
Sent: 3/6/2012 4:50:53 PM
To: Laura.Genao@sce.com (Laura.Genao@sce.com); Allen, Meredith

(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); 
WBlattner@SempraUtilities.com (WBlattner@SempraUtilities.com)

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Historic generation from non-eligible RPS hydroelectric facilities

Meredith, Laura and Billy,

I am working on bill analysis for SB 971 (Cannella) and I am hoping you can pull 
together a quick data request for me. As you likely know, SB 971 would set RPS 
procurement requirements based on “net program retail sales,” where “net program 
retail sales” equals total retail sales minus those retail sales where the load was met 
by hydroelectric generation facilities that are not eligible for the RPS program.

I would like to know the amount of generation (MWh) that each utility received from 
these facilities in the past, say for 2008-2010, if possible. If you have only one year 
that is fine although given the annual fluctuations in hydro performance I think having a 
few years would be best. Please provide the generation data by facility and specify 
the nameplate capacity of each facility. If you want to include an estimate for 
generation from these resources through 2020 is fine, but not necessary.

It would be great if you could get me this information by end of the day tomorrow. I 
realize that is not a lot of time, but hopefully this data is reasonably accessible to your 
staff.

Of course, follow up with me if you have any questions

Thanks

Sean

SB GT&S 0322379
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Sean A. Simon [ bnergy Division - Analyst | CA Public Utilities Commission [ Tel (415) 703-3791

http://wwwxpucxa.gov/renewables
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